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CALL TO ORDER
The Special Meeting of the City Council of the City of Industry, California, was called to
order by Mayor Cory C. Moss at 9:00 a.m., telephonically using Conference Call Number,
657-204-3264, Conference ID: 208455859#.
FLAG SALUTE
The flag salute was led by Mayor Moss.
ROLL CALL
PRESENT: Cory C. Moss, Mayor
Cathy Marcucci, Mayor Pro Tem
Mark Radecki, Council Member
Newell W. Ruggles, Council Member
ABSENT: Abraham Cruz, Council Member

City Clerk Robles announced Roll Call and stated for the record that Council Member
Cruz excused himself at 9:27 a.m. from the regular City Council Meeting.

STAFF PRESENT: Troy Helling, City Manager; Bing Hyun, Assistant City Manager;
Josh Nelson, Director of Public Works/City Engineer; James M. Casso, City Attorney;
and Julie Robles, City Clerk.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

There were none.

ACTION ITEMS

5.1 UPDATE, DISCUSSION AND DIRECTION REGARDING ACTIONS RELATED
TO COVID-19

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Provide direction to Staff.
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City Manager Troy Helling first mentioned that the food banks will still continue, we are
currently helping El Encanto with special projects and purchasing of equipment. The
IBC and Public Affairs Manager, Sam Pedroza are helping with Personal Protective
Equipment (PPE).

Mayor Cory C. Moss opened the discussion with how are we going to move forward in
helping our local businesses? She mentioned that we are not getting good solid
information from the legislators. Conversation ensued regarding many topics to include;
Lease Assistance Program, Eviction Moratorium, property tax reimbursement, the cost
of masks and thermometers, how to better be equipped for re-opening of offices, where
to direct our local businesses for testing, ways to partner with PPE providers, what
businesses are effected and how many. Getting the IBC, Public Affairs Manager, Sam
Pedroza and Elevate involved with a website questionnaire.

It was concluded that locating and obtaining the cost of masks and thermometers was
the most important data needed for helping small businesses within the city. The IBC
will look into the cost and a process for expediting to businesses at low or no cost. The
City will report back with an update on Monday or Tuesday of next week.

Correction was made to the agenda which stated the next regular City Council meeting
was to be held on May 7, 2020, rather than the correct day of May 14, 2020.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, the City Council adjourned at 10:50 a.m.
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